
 

AVMA Convention 2024 

Dr. Kurauchi, President of FAVA and President of FOF, was invited to the 

American Veterinary Medical Association (AVMA) Convention 2024 (June 21-

25, 2024), where he delivered a speech on June 21. He emphasized, 

“Alongside AVMA colleagues, I aspire to build a healthier and more sustainable 

society for humans and the environment through my life's work in One Health. 

To achieve this goal, I will work to advance One Health principles in industries 

and enhance the societal status of veterinarians.” 

AVMA (est. 1863) is a primary professional organization for veterinarians in the U.S.  

It aims to advance veterinary medicine, enhance animal health, and improve public 

health. AVMA is also committed to offering a broad range of services to veterinary 

practitioners, veterinary students, and experts ensuring essential resources are 

available to help veterinarians and related experts advance veterinary education, and 

safeguard and enhance animal health and welfare. 

 


